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Interurban Transit Partnership

300 Ellsworth Avenue SW     Grand Rapids, MI 49503-4005     616.456.7514  (  Fax 616.774.1195

January 25, 2020
RE: 
ITSM Software  

Project # 2020-11
Dear Participants,
I regret to inform you that The Rapid evaluation team has reconsidered and will not be awarding this RFP.  The prices were higher than expected on all proposals and would not be in line with our budget amount planned for this service. 
We wish to thank you for your interest in the project and will be sure to keep you informed of other contract opportunities as they arise.  We appreciate your effort and time.  

If you have questions regarding the procurement, please feel free to me at 616.456.7514.

Sincerely,

Mark Fedorowicz
Mark R. Fedorowicz

Purchasing Manager

ITP – The Rapid
